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Dear Parent / Carer  

Year 1 Hedgehogs - Staffing  

I am writing with an update regarding our staffing in Hedgehog Class.  

In January, Miss Nabiha Din will be joining our Nursery team. Miss Din has enjoyed building relationships 
with your children and supporting their learning over the past term. I am sure you will help us wish her well 
in her new role.  

Joining us in our Hedgehog class team is Mrs Eleanor Martin. Mrs Martin brings lots of experience to the 
role as she has worked as a teaching assistant for a number of years. Mrs Martin is looking forward to 
meeting you and your children and beginning her role at Grand Avenue Primary and Nursery School. She 
will be working every morning in Hedgehog Class. We hope you will help us welcome her into our team.  

  If you have any questions or concerns do contact me at school, I am happy to help.  

  Kind regards  

 

 Ms Hempston  
 Assistant Headteacher/Year 1 and EYFS Leader 
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